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C/- Queensland Nurses Union
GPO Box 1289
BRISBANE QLD 4001

Dear Ms White

At its meeting of 26 April 2005 the Medical Board of Queensland (the Board) decided that your
complaint about ’ would be retained for investigation.

An Investigator will be appointed to investigate the matter. However, there will be some delay
before the investigation of your complaint can commence. Due 1o the number of complaints
currently being investigated and the number awaiting investigation, it has become necessary to
prioritise complaints to determine which matters will be dealt with immediately and those that
will commence when resources become available. At this time it is anticipated that the
investigation of your complaint will commence within six months.

An Investigator will contact you when the investigation of your complaint is due to commence. If
you have guestions in the meantime, please do not hesitate to contact me on 3234 0165.
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Lisa Todd
Acting Complaints Coordinator
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